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Commissioners:

My wife and I are new to the area, moving here from out of state in October,’21. To the point: in January I was 
informed of a virtual meeting about the neighborhood , learning of the street project. Expecting more from this
great  city, I learned from Mr. Wolf, leader of the project, about how efficient the operation was, and felt passive as I
listened to everything, with little opportunity for public comment. I did respond in disappointment. Since then there
have been many meetings, and I have spoken at each one. With winter and covid, there has been little opportunity to
meet neighbors, yet the disapproval of the neighborhood seems great. I can only speak for myself. I disapprove
because I feel bullied by the information:  construction information about which I know little, and project
information which concerns me little;  and then little information about what really concerns me - the quality of our
water (full of salt and chlorine), the environmental health of the lake across the street, and the historical importance
of this unique location, a home for member of the Ho Chunk American Indian nation.

I am writing to slow the urgency of this operation. More of our neighborhood concerns need to be addressed. My
neighbors have signs opposing this project. Please listen to us, in a spirit of cooperation.

Respectfully,

David Eberhard
5521 Lake Mendota drive
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